
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Guests, 

 

We hope this message finds you well.  

 

Following the recent earthquake in Myanmar, we wanted to reassure you that Ibis Styles 

Bangkok Sukhumvit Phra Khanong remains operational and is ready to welcome you for your 

upcoming stay.  

 

All our facilities including guest rooms, restaurants, and meeting rooms continue to operate as 

usual. 

 

The safety and wellbeing of our guests, partners and team members remain our highest priority, 

and our team is fully dedicated to ensure everything continues to operate smoothly and safely. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your continued trust and support, and look forward to welcoming you. 

 

Best Regards, 

The Management Team 

Ibis Styles Bangkok Sukhumvit Phra Khanong 
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